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Christopher B. Steiner

From: "Regan, Helen B (Dean of the Faculty Office)" <hbreg@locust.conncoll.eclu>
To : < c b s t e @ c o n n c o l l . e d u >
Cc: "Sewer, Nakicha S. (Dean of the Faculty Office)" <nssew@locust.conncoll.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, June 04,2002 4:08 PM
Subject: Nuts

Chris,

Aaron and I have spoken, and based on your representation of the situation
as expressed in your emails on the subject, have come to the conclusion that
you should go ahead with your plan to take possession of the nut collection
and its related papers, subject of course to the Probate Judge's approval.
Aaron did try to call the conservator, but did not reach him. He will now be
tied up with other projects so won't try again. Nonetheless, it's ok for
you to proceed. Keep me posted.

H e l e n

Helen B. Regan, Ph.D.
Dean of the Faculty
Professor of Education
270 Mohegan Avenue
Connecticut College
New London, CT 06320
v o i c e 8 6 0 - 4 3 9 - 2 0 3 0
fax 860-439-5456

2 /27 /2003


